
Town of Parsonsfield 

The Town of Parsonsfield is soliciting quotes for the cleaning of Town Offices located at 
634 North Road in Parsonsfield.  
 
This Contract would be for a two year period beginning July 1, 2019. 
 
Cleaning should occur every two weeks to include but not limited to bathrooms (3), vacuuming floors, 
cleaning windows, doors, and general dusting. Vendor shall supply all necessary cleaning supplies. 
 
Please return your quote by 4PM June 11, 2019  to Parsonsfield Selectmen (attention Cleaning)  and 

mail to: 

Parsonsfield Selectboard 
634 North Road 
Parsonsfield, Maine 04047 
 


